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In Banja Luka, in the premises of the Republic Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs of
the Republic of Srpska, on February 2, 2022 a joint meeting of representatives of the two entity
administrations for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs was held. The meeting was held with the aim of
reviewing current and planning future joint activities and projects. The meeting was attended by Mr.
Željko Obradović, Director of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs, Mr.
Denis Tabučić, Assistant Director of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs,
Mr. Dragan Stanković, Acting Director of the Republic Administration for Geodetic and Real Property
Affairs and Mr. Jasenko Nedinić, Assistant Director of the Republic Administration for Geodetic and Real



Property Affairs of the Republic of Srpska.

The two entity administrations have a very successful cooperation in the preparation and implementation
of projects in the Land Administration Sector in Bosnia and Herzegovina. Projects implemented within the
CILAP project supported by the Government of the Kingdom of Sweden and the "Real Estate
Registration" project financed by World Bank loans should be especially emphasized. Both sides expressed
satisfaction with the current cooperation and the desire to continue cooperation in the interest of all users
of services in the Land Administration Sector.
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